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Minutes of the Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
February 9, 2015
The Bremen Elementary SBDM Council met on Monday, February 9th, at 2:45 p.m. at the school with the following members present:
(1)  Jalane Sommers			(2)  Lindsay Ginsburg		(3)  Robby Davis
(4)  Ricki Allen		  	(5)  Grant Sharp			(6)
Absent from the meeting was council member Angela Stringer.

1. APPROVE AGENDA
The preliminary agenda was approved.

2. APPROVE MINUTES
The minutes of the January meeting were reviewed and approved by consensus.  
 
3.	PERSONNEL CHANGES
Mr. Davis shared with the council a few more changes with personnel.  Jenny Garrett’s position has been divided by Wende Vincent in the morning and Bobbie Smith in the afternoon.  Terri Beth Jarvis, Head Start Aide, will be leaving this Friday, February 13th for another job.  Her position will be partially filled by Ashley Phelps in the afternoon.

4. WATSON FAMILY DONATION/COLLECTION
Mr. Davis informed the council that the school had $285.73 in donations by students from last year’s Watson family tragedy.  The council voted unanimously to transfer this money into the school’s general fund where it will be used towards the students who helped raise it.

5. NEW K-PREP SCORES
Mr. Davis handed out the reconfigured scores from this past year’s KPREP assessment.  These new scores reflect the science portion removed.  

6. DISTRICT BUDGET UPDATE
Mr. Davis informed the council that pink slips have been given out across the county including here at Bremen.  The board continues to look for ways to cut spending.  

7. PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
Mr. Davis shared the following information with the council:
Valentine’s Dance will begin Friday at 1:00 for 4th and 5th grade.  Parties will begin at 1:30.
February 17th is a make-up day from November snow day.
February 19th is the Talent Show at 12:45.
February 26th is Family Fun Night for 5th Grade at 5:30.
The next SBDM Council meeting will be March 9th.
Mr. Davis welcomed our newest member, Grant Sharp, to the council.

9.    COMMITTEE REPORTS
School budget reports were given to each council member and approved unanimously.  The February minutes of the Family Resource Center Advisory Council meeting were shared.

	10.  PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
		     There was no public participation.

11.  ADJOURNMENT
	     There was a motion to adjourn.
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